
 
 
 
 
 

Please note that Requests for Proposals (RFPs) are now 
released through the County of Lehigh Purchasing Office. 

 
 

If you are a provider and are interested in being notified when 
an RFP is released, please email your name, company name, 

address, and contact information to Matt Bauder at 
mattbauder@lehighcounty.org 

 


